
BUDGET WORKSESSION MEETING 
MINUTES OF THE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE 

February 14, 2017 * 7:00 P.M. 

 
Mayor Lewis called the meeting to order followed by the Pledge Allegiance to the Flag  

The Sunshine Notice Statement was read as follows below:    

 

Sunshine Notice:  This meeting is called pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Law.  This meeting 
of February 14, 2017 was included in a list of notices sent to The Atlantic City Press and 
Burlington County Times. Posted on the bulletin board in Town Hall and has remained 
continuously posted as the required notices under the statute.  In addition, a copy of this notice is 
and has been available to the public, and is on file in the office of the Municipal Clerk. 

 

At the call of the roll the following were present Committeeman Cavileer, Deputy Mayor 

James and Mayor Lewis, Township Clerk Kathleen D. Hoffman, Deputy Township Clerk Karen A. 

Bacon, CFO Kristen Manning. 

 

2017 BUDGET WORKSESSION 

 Mayor, Committee and CFO discussed the 2017 Municipal Budget.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT     (Please state your name & address for the record) 

 Mayor Lewis asked if there was any Public Comments. 

 

 Barbara Cavileer – What about the playground? 

 

 Mayor Lewis – The playground is on school property.  

 

 Barbara Cavileer – Can we put the equipment on Township property? 

 

 Mayor Lewis – I don’t think we can, as we may not have enough property.  We will have to 

wait until we find out what the school is doing. 

 

 Barbara Cavileer – What about the building at the Maintenance Yard? 

 

 Mayor Lewis – We are looking at a small building. 

 

 Barbara Cavileer – I don’t see the need for this. 

 

ADJOURNMENT at 8:00 PM  

       Motion made by James, seconded by Cavileer.   

       Roll Call:  Cavileer, James, Lewis    Ayes:  3   Nays:  0 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathleen D. Hoffman, RMC 

Township Clerk 


